
Black  &  Veatch  Offers  2014
Energy  Market  Perspective
Webinar

Black & Veatch will review its mid-year 2014 Energy Market
Outlook and Industry Trends in a free, one-hour webinar.

This webinar will discuss the company’s insights into the near
and long-term energy market, providing an outlook for the
power, emissions, natural gas and power fuel industries to
identify industry trends and provide market insights.

The webinar will be Thursday, July 31, at 2 p.m. Eastern time.

The latest Energy Market Perspective focuses on several issues
driving significant changes to the national energy landscape,
including  unprecedented  levels  of  power  generation  unit
retirements, continued renewable and efficiency initiatives,
transmission  grid  expansion,  and  ongoing  development  of
domestic natural gas reserves and infrastructure. The combined
impact  of  these  key  drivers  will  present  challenges  and
opportunities across the energy sector.

Get more information and register.
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